
Response to Questions on the Hoosic River Corridor RFP 

I received two questions basically revolving around the amount of funding. Two firms asked if 
they could make adjustments given that they felt there were insufficient funds to do all the 
work I was asking for. Originally the total was amount was based on river miles. Tubbs Brook 
and Ladd Brook are not “well defined” as they both have a lot of branches, so I likely 
underestimated the number of river miles somewhat. My response was that respondents 
should provide a proposal addressing 1) what they think they can do given the funding, 2) 
address what they think are the priorities and 3) what they could do with additional funding if it 
were available. For the latter, I would need an estimate. 
 


